
 

 

Q: Where do I go to find the most current and reliable information during COVID-19? 

A: The Government of Newfoundland and Labrador Department of Health and Community Services 

website contains up to date information related to COVID-19 and the declared public health 

emergency.  It is available at  https://www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19/  

The Public Health Agency of Canada (PHAC) provides information for health professionals and 

the public related to risks, prevention, treatment and management of human diseases and 

illnesses. Visit the Public Health Agency of Canada COVID-19 website and their link for health 

professionals.   PHAC is available here. 

The World Health Organization is available at https://www.who.int/ . 

You may also consider connecting with national affiliations and special interest groups for 

practice area specific information.   
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